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From the Director, Department of Transportation, requesting authorization to execute a Professional
Services Contract with AECOM Technical Services Incorporated, in an amount not to exceed
$329,000 to complete the next step of the Highway Billing System Replacement Project. (Referred
to the Committees on Transportation, Public Works, and Transit and Finance, Personnel, and
Audit)
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